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11 June 2020 
 
Nicole D’Rozario 
Coroner’s Registrar  
Coroners Court of Victoria 
65 Kavanagh, Street Southbank 
Victoria 3006 
 
Through: cpuresponses@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au  
 
Court Ref: COR 2017 002583 
Our Ref: AUID7329621 
 
Dear Ms D’Rozario, 
 
Re: Investigation into the death of Keith W Sharp (Date of Birth 21/06/1953) 
 

1. I refer to your letter dated 24 March 2020 and copy of Coroner McGregor’s Finding without 
inquest.  Thank you for the opportunity to respond.  

 
2. I have consulted with the relevant parties at Albury Wodonga Health (AWH) with regards to 

the Coroner's recommendation that it conduct a further  ‘investigation with an external expert 
in emergency department trauma process management in order to identify better opportunities 
for system improvements’.  
 

3. I confirm that AWH has agreed to implement the Coroner’s recommendation in this regard and 
that it is in the process of arranging a further investigation that includes an external expert.  
 

4. The Coroner's recommendation is in the process of being formally progressed via AWH’s 
Trauma Committee meeting. 

 
5. Should there be any further enquiries during this investigation, please do not hesitate to contact 

the undersigned at ken.cheng@awh.org.au. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Ken Cheng 
Director of Medical Governance 
 
 


